
 

PSA Centenary celebration – Mpumalanga 
 

It is time to celebrate PSA’s centenary! The PSA has started preparing for the Union’s 100th birthday 

celebration that will take place on 7 July 2020. Each member will receive a PSA golf shirt. Therefore, 

PSA members are requested to submit their golf-shirt sizes to their local shop stewards in the various 

departments. 

 

All FTSS, shop stewards and Chairpersons of structures (Branches) are requested to submit their lists 

to the PSA Provincial Office by 1 August 2019, to the following e-mail addresses: 

jabulile.mnisi@psa.co.za; nomfundo.mlangeni@psa.co.za or fax number: (013) 741 7505/6 

 

Lists to be submitted using the following format: 

Name & Surname Persal/Membership no Department Golf-shirt 

size 

Workstation 

     

 

For more information, contact the PSA Provincial Office on (013) 741 7505. 

 

 

Ivan Fredericks 

GENERAL MANAGER 
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